
October 2021� 

We would like to update you on the project since our first leaflet drop at the start of September. 
In this update flyer you will find a map showing the site location,  some updates to the project 
timeline including the first community consultation event, and a reminder of how to contact us 
with any questions you may have about the project. 

The map below shows the location of the proposed wind farm development. The existing turbines 
at Owenreagh I wind farm will be removed and taller, more efficient turbines are proposed for this 
site. The proposed locations of these turbines are still being assessed. They will be shared with the 
local community in the second leaflet which is due to be circulated in November. Photomontages, 
showing how the wind turbines will look from some key locations, will be presented at the first 
community consultation events. 

The map on the next page shows the location of the site relative to local towns and settlements.

Site Location 

Owenreagh/Craignagapple Wind Farm



 We hope to see you at our first community consultation events in November. If you have any 
questions about the proposed wind farm development please contact us using the details below.

Telephone: 07733 210379 to speak with our Community Liaison Officer, Michael Nicholas
or email: info@craignagapplewindfarm.com

Contact us

For the latest information see: craignagapplewindfarm.com

1

2
7

10

6

8

3

5

4

9

In the first leaflet we stated that we expected the first community consultation events to be held 
in September. In order to present more detailed information about the wind farm development 
to the community, we are postponing the events until the week commencing 22nd November 
2021. We will provide the local community with information on how they can get involved via 
newspaper notices, posters in local community venues and invitations delivered to all houses 
within 3km of the development. We will also include information on our project website www.
craignagapplewindfarm.com. The second community consultation events are now provisionally 
scheduled to take place in January/February 2022.

We originally expected the planning application to be submitted in Spring 2022, however we now 
plan to submit the application to the Department for Infrastructure in Summer 2022. 

Project Program Updates


